PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED on



Monday 20 May for Victoria Day. The office will reopen on Tuesday 21 May at 9:00am.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS General Meeting on Monday 20 May at 7:30pm in the parish centre, lower level. We look forward to seeing you there!

SHRINES OF ITALY PILGRIMAGE with Fr.

Renato Pasinato and Fr. Fred Olds 7-18 October. There will be an information meeting at 7:00pm Wednesday 22 May at Christ the King Parish. To register please call Eleanor Kotelo 204-791-7857.

CWL COMMUNION BREAKFAST will be on Sunday 2 June at the St. Boniface Golf Club with brunch at 11:00am. Guest speaker will be Sr. Leslie Sacouman, of the House of Peace. Tickets are \$20 and are available at the parish office. *Tickets must be purchased before 26 May.* Everyone is welcome to purchase tickets.

BUD, SPUD, AND STEAK Friday 7 June from



5:30pm – 10:00pm at the Travel Lodge, 20 Alpine Avenue. Vincent Lusty, our Seminarian, has been chosen, 1 of 10 in North

America, to participate in 2013 Tertio Millennio Seminar on the Free Society in Krakow, Poland. Proceeds will help cover the cost of Vincent attending this event. Tickets are \$20 each and will be available following all masses for the next three weekends and also at the parish office.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE JUST FRIENDS BASKET WINNERS!

1st Prize: Roy Bechard 2nd Prize: Rose Bidulka 3rd Prize: Michael Thorney

Thank you to all who helped support this fundraiser by purchasing tickets! All ticket stubs have been properly disposed of.

PYX'S Do you have any of our pyx's that you are not using? If so, please return them to the parish so we can lend them out to others.

DO YOU HAVE GARDENING TALENT THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SHARE? We

are looking for volunteers to plant and maintain flowers in the front flower beds of the church. If you are interested, please call Léo, 204-255-1951 ext 24.

MASS TIMES FOR SUMMER CHAPELS AND RURAL PARISHES Visit the "Summer Chapels" page on the Archdiocesan website: http://archsaintboniface.ca/english/summer/rural_summer_mass_schedule.html for mass times in Manitoba vacation areas. Or help yourself to a schedule on the literature shelf in the church entrance.

OUT & ABOUT

15th Annual Walk for Mary will be held on Sunday 26 May at Holy Eucharist Parish, Watt & Munroe. Join us in "Walking and Praying for the success of Our New Shepherd – Pope Francis I." Registration starts at 1:30pm followed by the walk, starting at 2:00pm. Pledge forms are available on the bulletin board in the entrance of the parish. For more information, call 204-669-3666 or 204-294-2276.

Saint Boniface Diocesan Gathering: Young Adults and Youth – Friday, May 31, 2013

Young adults and youth, ages 12 and over ... now is the time for you to come and gather as a diocesan community at Saint Boniface Cathedral on Friday, May 31st at 7:30 p.m. (Doors open at 7:00 p.m.). There is a wonderful evening planned for you. You will have an opportunity for Praise and Worship, you will hear from Fr. Thomas Rosica from Salt & Light Television on how we are "Called by Christ." And there is more ... a coffee house with live entertainment for the evening. Don't miss this opportunity and don't forget to bring a friend! No cost. For more information, *view poster on diocesan website*.

L'Arche Winnipeg is celebrating its 40th anniversary with a dinner & dance on Saturday 8 June. The event will be held at Saint-Martyrs-Canadiens parish hall, 289 Dussault Street. *Tickets are \$30.00 and must be purchased by 21 May* through the L'Arche Office at 118 Regent Avenue East. For more information 204-237-0300.